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“Protecting Our Forests 

for Climate, Wildlife, and People” 
September 25, 2024 

Noon-1:00 p.m. Webinar 
 
 

 

Michael Kellett, the co-founder and 

Executive Director of RESTORE: The North 

Woods, has over 35 years of experience in 

the land conservation movement. 

Previously, he was the Northeast Director 

and Michigan Representative of The 

Wilderness Society, where he helped to 

pass national forest wilderness and 

national recreation area legislation and 

developed a proposal for a Maine Woods 

National Reserve. 

 

Webinar Description:  We face a global emergency ---climate change, loss of 

biodiversity, and their harmful impacts on people.  One of the most important 

strategies for addressing these crises is the protection of forests.  But we 

continue to cut our forests down.  We need to reduce logging and increase 

forest protection.  There are many options available and there has never been a 

better time for action. 

 
The webinar is sponsored by the Friends of White’s Woods  from noon to 1 

p.m., Wednesday, September 25, 2024.  A question-and-answer period 

will follow the presentation. 

To attend, send an email to info@friendsofwhiteswoods.org 
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